
Steelhead Awareness Movement
Our organization strongly disagrees with the addition of steelhead net pen farms the Puget sound.
The failure of the Atlantic Salmon pens in the orcas islands is a key example of how detrimental
fish farms can be to the native fish populations. Please do not allow Cooke Aquaculture to operate
Steelhead pens in the puget sound. We need every small success we can get to make the puget
sound tributaries healthier and more productive for native fish. Steelhead net pens in the puget
sound is a step backwards and is an insanely stupid idea . Thank you for your time!
-Brian Koenig


